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Item 2 of the provisional agenda*

Comprehensive review and assessment of progress
achieved in the implementation of Agenda 21 and the
other outcomes of the United Nations Conference on
Environment and Development, as well as of the
Programme for the further Implementation of Agenda 21

Letter dated 25 January 2002 from the Chargé d’affaires of the United
Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland to the United Nations

addressed to the Secretary-General

Upon the instructions of my Government, I have the honour to transmit to you a
document summarizing the conclusions of a workshop on strategies for addressing the
linkages between technology and sustainable development at the World Summit on
Sustainable Development, which was held by the Royal Institute of International Affairs

in London on 17 and 18 January 2002 (see annex).

I should be grateful if you could circulate the present letter and its annex as a
document of the second session of the Commission on Sustainable Development acting as

the preparatory committee for the Summit.

* E/CN.17/2002/PC.2/1.
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(Signed) Alistair Harrison
Chargé d’affaires
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Annex to the letter dated 25 January 2002 from the Chargé d’affaires
of the United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland
addressed to the Secretary-General



